
     

    SPRAY TAN RECOMMENDATIONS
             RECOMMENDED FDA GUIDELINES FOR SPRAY TANNING WITH DHA 

     The FDA has advised that all users of DHA spray tanning services avoid 
     inhaling or ingesting DHA. When using all-over sunless tanning sprays 
     containing DHA it may be difficult to avoid exposure to sensitive areas 
     including the eyes, lips, mucous membranes or internally.

    The FDA along with ELITE BRONZING recommends you take
    the following protective measures during your sunless tanning      
    session: 

• Use of protective undergarments
• Using protective eyewear  
• Nose filters
• Sealing lips with lip balm

   Please request the above items from your sunless technician. 

If you have additional concerns, please consult with your health care provider.
To understand the complete FDA stance on DHA please visit http://www.FDA.gov
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